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To: Liquor Commission

Subject: Tennant Creek Review Submission

Concentrating take away hours from 4pm to 7pm.

Generally this is a time when children have finished school and may be able to participate in community sport or
other community activities. If we were to say children under 15 should have parents/carers supporting their sporting

endeavours and other activities by attending, this is hampered by what appears to be a daily cycle of drink in the
pub until 4pm when takeaways open.The mass exodus that I witness from soon after 4pm back to residential

premises with the daily supply ofgrog is a very sad sight. I often wonder when I see huge groups of people outside

licensed premises "Who of these are mums and dads". As a witness to the lack of support by so many parents at

many sporting and social events, I'm presuming that there is a link between alcohol availability and the lack of

support. No wonder some children are out wandering the streets at night.


